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NOTICE 

All the students and staff (teaching and non- teaching) of our college are hereby 

notified that department of English in collaboration with IQAC of our college will 

organize a national level Webinar on ‘Natyashastra and Indian Dramaturgy’ on 

05.05.2022 from 10 am. Due to this programme, on that date and time English 

classes (2nd, 4th & 6th semester both Honours and General) will be suspended. 

All the concerned students, teachers and other staff are requested to attend the 

webinar. The link to join the webinar will be provided beforehand through 

Whatsapp. 

 

Date: 04-05-2022                                                                             Dr. P. K. Dandapath 

                                                                                                              Teacher-in-Charge 

 
 
 
 
 


